
UNITED STATES

   NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
    REGION I

475 ALLENDALE ROAD
KING OF PRUSSIA, PENNSYLVANIA 19406-1415 

September 26, 2003

Docket No. 03036239 License No. 37-30804-02

Robert J. Sugarman, Esq
Robert Morris Building
100 North 17th Street
Philadelphia, PA 19103

SUBJECT: CFC Logistics, Inc. License Application

Dear Mr. Sugarman:

Your letter dated August 15, 2003 (ML032320042), requests that the NRC Staff deny or
withhold decision on the license application of CFC Logistics, Inc., then pending before the
Staff.   As you know, we issued a license to CFC Logistics on August 27, 2003.  A copy of the
license is available at ML032390341 in the NRC’s Electronic Reading Room at
www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html and was included with my August 29, 2003, letter.  The
Staff gave consideration that was appropriate under the circumstances to the points raised in
your letter.  

Your letter contains various points in support of your request.  The following is the Staff’s
response to those points.

Your first point concerns a Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request.  The documents you
discussed were provided with my letter to you dated August 29, 2003 (ML032410410, not
publically available).

You next requested the opportunity to review the CFC filing in response to our letter of July 18,
2003, and indicated you had not been able to locate the document on our web site.  The
document which directly responds to that request is dated July 22, 2003 and is ML032030333 in
the NRC’s Electronic Reading Room.  This document was also provided with my August 29,
2003 letter.
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In closing you referred to the areas of concern discussed in your request for a hearing on this
matter and request a meeting to discuss the various matters.  The Staff held a public meeting
on August 21, 2003 in Quakertown, Pennsylvania regarding the CFC Logistics, Inc. application,
which you attended.  Your remaining points were issues that your clients had already raised or
could raise before the Presiding Officer.  Raising those issues before the Presiding Officer was
the appropriate forum for those issues.  

Sincerely,

Original signed by John D. Kinneman

John D. Kinneman, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch 2
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety

cc:

Administrative Judge 
Michael C. Farrar
Presiding Officer
Atomic Safety and Licensing Board Panel
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Stop: T 3F23
Washington, DC  20555

Administrative Judge 
Charles N. Kelber
Atomic Safety and Licensing Board Panel
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Stop: T 3F23
Washington, DC  20555

James Wood, President
CFC Logistics, Inc.
400 AM Drive
Quakertown, PA 18951

Anthony J. Thompson, Esq.
Christopher S. Pugsley, Esq.
Law Offices of Anthony J. Thompson, P.C.
1225 19th Street, NW
Suite 200
Washington, DC 20036

Office of Commission Appellate Adjudication 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Stop: O 16C1
Washington, DC 20555

Office of the Secretary 
ATTN: Rulemakings and Adjudications Staff
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Stop: O 16C1
Washington, DC 20555
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